The Worcester Public Schools Director of the Office of English Learners has established an English Learner Parent Advisory Council (ELPAC) for parents and legal guardians of current or former English Learners.

The ELPAC will meet regularly to discuss matters concerning English Learners. Some of the duties will entail creating bylaws, apprising School Committee and the school district, and consulting and advising on programs and educational opportunities for English Learners.

In addition to the ELPAC meetings, the ELL Department will host Welcome to WPS events for the new EL families on the months the ELPAC does not meet.